
 

 

Dear Parent / Carer, 

 

All Key Stage 2 children have the opportunity to attend 9 Forest School sessions per year which will 

be held during normal school hours and within the school grounds on Wednesday afternoons. Your 

child will commence these sessions on Wednesday 24th November 2021. 

Forest School is a motivating approach that offers children opportunities to access the curriculum, 

achieve and develop confidence and self-esteem through hands-on learning experience in the 

outdoors. 

Your child will need to wear their P.E Kit to school (long joggers/hoodies) also could you please send 

them to school with a warm waterproof coat, hat, wellies that fit (or other suitable footwear that 

can get wet and muddy) and waterproof trousers to protect their P.E kit from getting wet and 

muddy.  

We will send out a reminder nearer the time but we realise it’s helpful to know in advance. 

Thank you.  

 


